From: Maggie Aguilar

Sent: Thursday, September 15, 2022 9:03 PM

Subject: SCAG: Supplemental Materials from the Racial Equity and Regional Planning Subcommittee

Dear Members of the Racial Equity and Regional Planning (RERP) Subcommittee,

Thank you for your participation at the Racial Equity and Regional Planning Subcommittee. As a follow-up to today's meeting, the requested meeting materials may now be accessed on SCAG's website here: https://scag.ca.gov/post/racial-equity-and-regional-planning-subcommittee-september-15-2022-full-agenda-packet. The following are the materials that can be accessed:

- Segregated by Design Video
- Beth Osborne's Presentation
- RERP Agenda Packet

Also, Ms. Osborne's contact information is as follows:

Beth Osborne, Director Transportation for America

Email: beth.osborne@t4america.org

We look forward to your participation at the next the Racial Equity and Regional Planning Subcommittee on Thursday, October 20 at 9:00 a.m.

Best, Maggie



Maggie Aguilar

Clerk of the Board Tel: +1 (213) 630-1420 aguilarm@scag.ca.gov

SOUTHERN CALIFORNIA ASSOCIATION OF GOVERNMENTS 900 Wilshire Blvd., Ste. 1700, Los Angeles, CA 90017

f y in @